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z ¢ Dear Mr. van der lueel,

22nd December, 1950.

o S

I have your letter regarding the
"PEROCIAM and am sorry to learn that you have received

1
: such uncivil treatment from the Uwner.
not
I shell/be submitting it to the Committee
! until Friday of next week so that if you should have any
confirmatory letter from the Owner before that time please
let me have it.

with kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

P.H. van der teel, Esq.,
ROTTERDAMK .
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